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ATLANTIC PROVINCES HARNESS RACING COMMISSION


The Atlantic Provinces Harness Racing Commission (APHRC) is seeking a Director of Racing.

The Director of Racing is responsible for the governance and regulation of six pari-mutuel harness racing tracks: 

Connell Park in Woodstock, New Brunswick
Inverness Raceway in Inverness, Nova Scotia
Northside Downs in North Sydney, Nova Scotia 
Truro Raceway in Truro, Nova Scotia
Red Shores Summerside in Prince Edward Island
Red Shores Charlottetown in Prince Edward Island

The offices for the APHRC are in Kensington, Prince Edward Island.

Closing date for applications is January 31, 2025.

Complete Information pertaining to the position and application process is available on the APHRC website www.atlanticphrc.ca or email cdoucette@atlanticphrc.ca 

Salary to be negotiated.
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